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September 2016 

City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
PO BOX 5035  
London Ontario  
N6A 4L9 
 
Councillor Bill Armstrong, 
 
 
Please accept this letter of support regarding the application to re-name Mildred 
Barons Park to Vimy Ridge Park.  
 
The Argyle BIA is in support of this change as 2017 marks the 100th anniversary of 
The Battle of Vimy Ridge and it is our goal to dedicate a park space in honour of our 
Canadian Veterans past, present and future.   
 
Working in partnership with the City of London and our Community Partners; we hope 
to revitalize the existing park space to serve as a greenspace and hub.  This hub will 
serve The Argyle BIA our Members, other local businesses and the community to 
host events and celebrate our Canadian Veterans annually. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, please do not hesitate to contact me 
should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Heidi Currie  
Manager, The Argyle BIA 
E: heidi@argylebia.com 
 
c/o The Argyle BIA, Board of Directors 
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